The regular meeting of the Eldred Township Supervisors was called to order by Chairman, Mark Ranck at 7:00 p.m. Thursday, November 21, 2019 at the Eldred Township Fire Company building.  Supervisors Kenny Bower Sr., Cody Hoover, and Treasurer, Tammy Koser were present.  Following the motion of Cody Hoover and the second of Kenny Bower, Sr. the November 21st, 2019 bill list and minutes from November 06, 2019 meeting were approved as presented; no objections or corrections were noted. 
Old Business:   
 
A. Codification- No report.						         				      
B. Yeagle Road Project- Mark Ranck reported that everything is scheduled for tomorrow Friday 11/22/2019 with Sunoco, Kenny Bower, and the equipment rental.
D.    Pleasant Hill Road and Bush Hill Road- No report
  E.   Caleb Creek/Inflection Energy- No report
  F.   Township Equipment repairs-Mark Ranck, reported that there are no known repairs at this time.
G.   Eldred Township lean-to project- Mark Ranck- at this time all the equipment has been moved around and is inside.
New Business:     
A. 	2020 proposed budget – Tammy Koser, treasurer read the proposed budget. Budget lines include the following Expenditures: General government - property clean up and tree removal of $15,000. And web page update of $5000.  Public Safety – codification and zoning update of $8000. And Public works- highway and street – road project split between general and state fund of $300,000., tree trimming of $10,000. And street lighting update of $5000.  The total General fund budget for 2020 is proposed $350,000. And the State fund 2020 proposed budget $150,000.  There will again not be a township real estate tax for 2020.  The board agreed to add $100,000. Towards the purchase of a new truck.  The board intends to adopt the 2020 budget at their December 19,2019 regularly scheduled meeting.
B.	Re-organization meeting – To be held Thursday January 02, 2020 at 6:00 pm to be followed by the regularly scheduled township meeting.  The board reviewed the 2020 meeting schedule.  Both will be advertised.
C.  Township letterhead – discussion held.  The board agrees that the PA flag seal is not required and the letterhead can be of one color.  The Township business envelopes can be printed in black.  

  Reports:
· Road Master: Cody or Mark, no report.
· Solicitor: Nothing to report.  
· SEO:  No report
· Zoning/ Building: No report.
· EMA: No report
· Public Comments: Larry Hepburn questioned about the employee hand book and whether or not applications had been received from those recently hired? Also questioned about advertising the positions as stated in hand book.
· Supervisors – Cody wished everyone a happy thanksgiving and safe travels. Kenny ask why the backhoe was in the salt shed with the doors closed?
·  Other Business: With no further business to come before the Board the meeting was adjourned at 7:26 pm following the motion from Cody Hoover and a second by Kenny Bower all were in favor.  Cody requested an Executive meeting to ask the solicitor a legal question. Executive session adjournment. 7:28

   APPROVED:   ___________________ 			           	 Respectfully submitted,
                                         				
		___________________				____________________
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